
Legislative Updates
California Enacts (Retroactive) 2021 Emergency Supplemental Paid Sick
Leave Law

On March 19, 2021, despite our opposition and the opposition of over 100 different
organizations representing California businesses, Governor Newsom signed Senate Bill
(SB) 95. The new law requires California employers with more than 25 employees to
provide their employees with up to 80 hours of COVID-19 supplemental paid sick leave
(SPSL) and takes effect on March 29, 2021. The leave is retroactive to January 1, 2021,
and the statute expires on September 30, 2021.

We want to thank everyone who took the time to alert the Governor of their opposition to
the bill at our request.

Click here to read about SB 95's requirements, employer impact, and next steps on
the LAPFCA website.

Note: This information has been provided by our legislative and legal counsel.

Upcoming Webinar: COVID-19 Supplemental
Paid Sick Leave - SB 95 

We understand that these COVID-19 related sick leave
laws can be confusing. To help our contractors navigate
this issue, we’ve scheduled a Zoom review with legal
counsel. Legal counsel will review SB 95, how it impacts
your businesses, and answer any questions you might
have.

Date: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 
Time: 11:00 am – 11:45 am PST
Location: via Zoom
 
Please RSVP by responding to this email.

Membership Benefits
LAPFCA Membership Benefits – Free AMPP and PDCC Memberships

All LAPFCA members have the opportunity to gain a LAPFCA sponsored (read: it's on us)
membership to:
 

The Association for Materials Protection and Performance  (AMPP - formerly
SSPC and NACE)
Painting & Decorating Contractors of CA (PDCC)

 

https://lapfca.org/sb-95/
http://www.sspc.org
http://calpainters.org


To opt in to either of these free memberships, please respond to this email

Contractor Update
California State Licensing Board Issues

As you may already know, our lobbyists Eddie Bernacchi and Bret Barrow from the Politico
Group provide our members with a voice in California legislative issues and access to a
California State Licensing Board (CSLB) liaison.

Beverly Carr of Politico is available as an expert on licensing issues and can help you in
start-to-finish licensing with the CSLB, including changing or adding an additional
classification with the CLSB.

To get started, please reply to this email.

LAPFCA Events and Education
Interactive Workshop: Understanding Workstyle Differences - True
Colors

Tuesday, May 4, 2021 | 10:30 am - 12:00 pm PST | via Zoom

Click here to view all workshop details on the LAPFCA website.

Safety Workshop: Supervisor/Foreman Jobsite Safety Awareness

Tuesday, June 8, 2021 | 11:00 am - 12:30 pm PST | via Zoom

Click here to view all workshop details on the LAPFCA website.

To RSVP or for any questions, please respond to this email.

LAPFCA Launches Its New Website

We are excited to announce the launch of our newly designed website. It is important to
us to make information regarding the latest industry news, employer-related updates,
LAPFCA services, and so on, more easily accessible for our members and affiliates.

Check it out and let us know what you think!

Click Here to visit our website
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